Dear Student,

We would like bring your kind attention to a Summer Programme of Eötvös Loránd University (ESU 2010) which is is going to be organised between

12-23 July 2010.

Established in 2010, ELTE's Summer University program hosts high-level, research-oriented, interdisciplinary and innovative academic courses as well as workshops for professional development. The courses are taught distinguished ELTE professors, excellent advanced doctoral students or post-doctoral researcher and professionals.

Courses offer various curricula for academic development across a wide spectrum of disciplines. These include human studies (history, philosophy, cultural studies, literature, linguistics, media studies), musical studies, sciences, legal studies, political science, sociology and many others.

ESU brings together groups of interested individuals coming from varied geographical, cultural and academic background to study intensively for two weeks in Budapest. The multi-cultural and cross-age composition of the courses provides a stimulating environment for engaging participants in an inspiring and enriching dialogue during the summer university.

The general application deadline is 12 July 2010, unless specified otherwise on the course website. For earlier or later deadline please consult our web page. ESU encourages all candidates to submit their application on-line at http://www.elte.hu/en/esu_application For more information please visit: http://www.elte.hu/en/esu2010

We would kindly like to ask you to forward our e-mail to all who may be interested.

Kind regards,

Marton Belik

Department for International Education and Mobility

Rector's Office

Eötvös Loránd University
Tel.: 0036-1-266-41-40

E-mail: iro@rekthiv.elte.hu
Cím: 1056 Budapest


Szerb utca 21-23.

